
War Eagle Mill Fall Arts and Craft Fair Rally 

Thursday, October 19h to Sunday, October 22, 2023 

Rogers, Arkansas 

 

Mark your calendars for our fall Ozarks Discovery Rally, Thursday, October 19th to Sunday, October 22, 2023, to 
be held at the Blowing Springs RV Park in Bella Vista, Arkansas.  These dates coincide with the War Eagle Mill Fall 
Arts and Craft Fair, held in the War Eagle Valley, east of Rogers, AR.   This arts and craft fair draws artisans and 
visitors from all over the country.   

 

This is a picture of the War Eagle Mill where the activities begin.  There is so much activity, the Fair also utilizes 
the convention arenas in Rogers and Springdale.  Website to see more information is located at 
https://wareaglefair.com  
In addition to the War Eagle Mill Arts and Craft Fair, the area offers many other attractions.  Bentonville is home 
to the corporate headquarters of Walmart.  The original Walmart, in downtown Bentonville, has been converted 
into the Walmart Museum.  One of the most beautiful art museums in the country is also located in Bentonville, 
the Crystal Bridges Museum of American Art.  The quaint town of Eureka Springs, AR is a great place to spend 
the day.  It has consistently been honored as one of the Top 25 Art Destinations in the United States, and is a 
popular resort town and vacation destination.  Rogers, Springdale and Fayetteville also offer a great number of 
attractions.  
 
Our RV Park is the Blowing Springs RV Park, located at 700 Blowing Spring Rd, Bella Vista, AR (479) 855-8075.  
We have reserved twelve sites for this rally.  Please let me know if you plan on being a part of this Ozarks 
Discovery Rally.  Since we have guaranteed twelve sites, I will need to revise that number prior to September 1, 
2023.  The site cost for the rally will be $132 for the three nights.  The RV Park has requested that the chapter 
collect the fees and remit one check to the RV Park. If you plan on attending, please let me know 
(rkeen120@gmail.com)  and remit your check for $132 to me (PO Box 59, Roland, AR 72135).  Make the check 
payable to Ozarks Discovery Chapter-DOAI.   If you need to cancel your reservation prior to September 1, 2023, a 
complete refund will be issued to you.  If you would like to come early or stay later, please contact the RV Park.  
The month of October is one of the RV Park’s busier months, so individual reservations for nights before or after 
that rally will need to be made sooner than later.   
 
Come be a part of this rally.  It promises to be a great one. 


